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To whom it may concern, 

The best Western Plus Carlton Plaza Hotel is in support of this application. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Watson 
General Manager 
Best Western Plus Carlton Plaza Hotel 
642 Johnson St. Victoria, B.C., V8W 1M6 

Direct Phone: 250-413-2190 
Email: chris@bestwesterncarlton.com 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Copier@bestwesterncarlton.com [mailto:Copier@bestwesterncarlton.com] 

Sent: October 16, 2019 9:39 AM 
To: chris@bestwesterncarlton.com 
Subject: Scanned image from MX-261SN 

Reply to: Copier@bestwesterncarlton.com <Copier@bestwesterncarlton.com> Device Name: Not Set Device Model: 
MX-261SN 
Location: Not Set 

File Format: PDF MMR(G4) 
Resolution: 200dpi x 200dpi 

Attached file is scanned image in PDF format. 
Use Acrobat(R)Reader(R) or Adobe(R)Reader(R) of Adobe Systems Incorporated to view the document. 
Adobe(R)Reader(R) can be downloaded from the following URL: 
Adobe, the Adobe logo, Acrobat, the Adobe PDF logo, and Reader are registered trademarks or trademarks of Adobe 
Systems Incorporated in the United States and other countries. 

https://can0l.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.adobe.com%2F&amp;data=02%7CO 
1%7Crmorhart%40victoria.ca%7C3f28d403fle044d7e82308d752Sdd4b5%7Cd7098116c6e84d2a89eedb1Sb6c23375%7 
C0%7C1%7C637068435265507997&amp;sdata=dNeo3NyXGb4gCtlqVm7NoTuUsm%2FWBEzo6rFZex7bSRA%3D&amp;r 
eserved=O 



ICTORIA 
DOWNTOWN 
RESIDENTS 

1715 Government Street 
Victoria, BC, V8W 1Z4 

Manager, Permits & Inspections 
Sustainable Planning and Community Development Department 
1 Centennial Square Victoria, BC V8W 1 P6 

November 15\ 2019 

Re: Cafe Veneto - Application for Entertainment Endorsement to a Food Primary License 

Dear Manager, Permits & Inspections, 

The ORA Land Use Committee has reviewed the application by Cafe Veneta (Rialto Hotel) to 
make a permanent change to add an entertainment endorsement to their food primary licence. 
The scope of change is restricted to the existing licence, without changes to the existing occupant 
load of 96 people or hours. The hours are noted to be 9:00 am to 1 :00 am daily. 

Feedback from the committee is as follows: 
No new seating is being requested nor are the hours of operation being extended; 
There are no outdoor patio areas associated with this licence; 
There are very few residents currently living proximal to the Rialto Hotel; 
This seems to be a reasonable request as the comfort of their hotel guests will be a 
priority in terms of noise; and 
Hotels are quite well incentivized to self-regulate their licensed premises. 

The ORA LUC generally supports this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Ian Sutherland 
Chair Land Use Committee 
Downtown Residents Association 


